
I strongly object to plans to build on Green Belt land in the Chase Park area of Enfield. 
The government guide lines on Green Belt areas specifically mention that the  need  to 
maintain green belt land is prevention of urban sprawl by keeping land permanently open. 
Chase Park includes areas of land that are an invaluable  recreational benefit to the Enfield 
community ,as many more people have discovered during the
pandemic. Development here would have a detrimental impact on the flora and fauna of the 
area.
The plans put forward by the Comer development company( owned by two billionaires 
who live in Monaco for tax purposes) do not appear to include any provision for the 
necessary infrastructure of a large development. There would obviously be a significant 
increase in traffic in area already challenged particularly when, as often happens, there is 
serious congestion on the M25.
Air pollution would increase and public transport is not reliable enough to encourage 
people not to use their cars.
I feel that the council have presented their" listening exercise" in a manner that discourages 
people from taking part.It should be possible to present information that is truly accessible 
to all at this stage and in a succinct format.These plans do the council no credit.
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